
Attachment: II 

Bishop Burton Parish Council Proposed Tree works 
surrounding Bishop Burton Playground 
 

Beech Tree A – Works proposed – to trim back five branches overhanging the playground as noted in 
green on the right hand photo below. 

1) View of Beech Tree A from Playground 2) View of Beech Tree A from the back of the Playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Area shown on 
photo 2) 

Overhanging branches marked in 
green on photo above to be cut back 
to the main trunk 



Beech Hedge  

3) Current View along the fence/hedge 

 

Application is to trim back overhanging branches to 
bring more light into the Playground and to reduce the 
amount of bird faeces on the equipment. Detail of the 
trimming proposed follows. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4) View towards Cold Harbour View  

The three proposed branches to be cut back to the trunk on the left hand side are noted in 
green.  In the area with the blue oblong the green 
line denotes the branches that are to be cut back 
to where they meet the tree trunk to reduce the 
number of overhanging branches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cut back these three new 
branches to the main trunk 



 

 

5) View towards Pudding Gate.  Shows opposite end of beech hedge from 4) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6) On larger scale for clarity: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Laurel Hedge – propose to trim back to the fence. 

7) View of laurel in context of playground 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8) Detail of work to be carried out on laurel 
hedge: 

Propose to trim laurel 
back to be in line with the 
fence 

Note: no work to be 
carried out on Turkey 
Oaks or Scots Pine tree. 

Laurel 


